
 

 

 

 

 

  Whole School Attendance w/e 29 April 2022 96.15%  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                        

                    

Wildcats 

95.86% 

Pine Martens 

98.21% 

Hedgehogs 

98.62% 

Otters 

95.16% 

Red Deer 

92.14% 

Seals 

95.88% 

Puffins 

95.35% 

Capercaillies 

95.38% 

Merlins 

95.86% 

 

 

Salmons 

97.42% 

Orcas 

98.13% 

Bottlenose Dolphins 

95.48% 

Music For Youth 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

                                   On Saturday, The Pheasant Bank Choir performed at Doncaster's first ever Music for 
Youth Regional Festival held right here at our very own academy. Being host to such an amazing event 
was an absolute honour and we received such amazing comments from the other choirs that visited for 
the day. One email read, "The Festival was extremely well-organised but, more specifically, I would like 
to express how overwhelmed I was by the ambience and aesthetic of your amazing school. Every            
corridor, classroom and outdoor space was an inspiration." 

Music for Youth is a national youth arts charity working to provide young people aged 21 and under 
across the UK with free, life-changing performance and progression opportunities, regardless of back-
ground or musical style.  

At our Regional Festival, Music for Youth provided all performers with access to expert advice from         
professional musicians and music educators called Music Mentors. I was so proud of our performance and 
we received fantastic feedback too! 
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Year 3 Hedgehogs  Henry Harrison      Wildcats  Kai Laverick    Pine Martens  Mia Curry 

Year 4 Red Deer  Alexander Smith      Otters   Hattie Cousins    Seals  Tillie Wilkins 

Year 5 Capercaillies  Dalton McMillan     Merlins  Raymond Gondwe    Puffins  Archie Richardson 

Year 6 Salmons   Daisy-Leigh Kemp       Orcas   Jake Sloan     Bottlenose Dolphins  Dominiks Pakskis 

 

Mr Schofield’s Award  Zak Middleton 

                                                      

Young Voices 2022 
Last Friday, after a few changed dates the children were able to go to the Young Voices 
concert.  They had an amazing time. 

School Shop 
We have a brand new school shop for the children to claim  
prizes with their Pupil Reward Points. 

The shop will re-open on 16 May. 

There will be many new prizes for the children to choose from 
ranging from novelty keyrings to a brand new laptop. 

All the points passwords have be reset for every child ready for 
the reopening so the children can save any points they have 
been given.  The new passwords will be sent to their class 
teacher and any previous points collected will not be affected. 

In Memory of: 

Sadly, this week, two previous member of staff passed 

away.  Mrs Jenette Guy was Deputy Head when we were 

Pheasant Bank Junior School and Mrs Sue Simpson was a 

Teaching Assistant until 2013.  We would like to pass our           

condolences on to their families at this sad time. 


